COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

Enclosures. 10th June, 1932,

Dear Sir,
I am In receipt of your memorandum of the 29th
April respecting the Motorship "SOUTHIAND", and for your
information I enclose herewith a copy of a letter which
has today been addressed to the Owners of this vessel.
Iem, Dear sir,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

wl J. cra'raxd, Esq.’
DUNEDIN, N.Z,




